
Dear Warrior families, 

 
I am sharing information to help you prepare for the arrival of Madeira Beach middle school students 
on Thursday, Oct. 3. We are supporting them due to significant damage to their campus. 
Starting on Thursday, October 3, the Osceola Fundamental hours will change to start at 7:00 
a.m. and end at 12:04 p.m. with lunch occurring after instructional time. Osceola Fundamental 
students may leave before lunch ends if they have transportation. Buses will leave following the end 
of the lunch at 12:34 p.m. The Madeira Beach hours will start at 12:09 p.m. and end at 5:10 p.m. 
You’ll find additional details about our schedule here. 
Carline procedures for dismissal at Osceola High School 

• Please pick up your students from the north student parking lot. 
• Arrive from the north via 102nd Avenue and 98th Street. 
• Please turn right when leaving the parking lot 

Osceola Fundamental Dismissal Carline  (pdf) 

 
As a reminder, an optional meeting will be held tonight, Tuesday, October 1 at 5:00 p.m. in the 
school auditorium. 
If you have additional questions, please contact our school at 727-547-7717 during school hours. 
Thank you for your continued patience and support. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael C. Bohnet 
Principal 
Osceola Fundamental High School 
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